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• Iwould like to complement the WTOon organising this

Global Review of Aid for Trade.

• We believe that Aid for Trade is a valuable

complement to the Doha Development Agenda but,

of course, it cannot be a substitute for the benefits that

will result from a successful conclusion to the Round.

• As a smaller bilateral donor, Ireland has traditionally

focused on the social sectors especially in the health

and education areas.

• However, our White Paper on IrishAid, published last

year, put a new emphasis on Aid for Trade. It

contained a commitment to increase our funding in this

area.



• Against this background, meetings such as this are

invaluable for donors such as ourselves. They provide

an opportunity for us to hear about the needs of

partner countries as well as to learn from best practice

in the delivery of Aid for Trade. In short, they provide

key information that we can use to measure and

monitor Aid for Trade.

• Ireland is committed to playing
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